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UNITED NATIONS OFFICE OF COUNTER-TERRORISM CONCLUDES WORKSHOP FOR UGANDA ON 

PREVENTING AND COUNTERING VIOLENT EXTREMISM THROUGH STRATEGIC COMMUNICATIONS 

Entebbe, 20 October 2023 – The United Nations Office of Counter-Terrorism (UNOCT) through its United 

Nations Counter-Terrorism Center (UNCCT) concluded a 5-day workshop on Strategic Communications for 

Preventing and Countering Violent Extremism (PCVE) in Entebbe, Uganda. Organized in partnership with 

the European Union and the Ugandan National Counter-Terrorism Centre (NCTC), the workshop provided 

technical training in principles of strategic communications. 

The workshop was aimed at enhancing synergies across government ministries, departments, and 



 
 

 

in Uganda’, which aims to support Uganda in mounting an effective response to violent extremism and 

building resilience against radicalization to violence. The project is funded by the European Union.  

*** 

For more information:  Laurence Gerard (gerardl@un.org), Public Information Officer, UNOCT @UN_OCT    
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